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Hello All, I am opposed to HB 3103. Harvesting of old growth timber should cease 

forever. Any timber to be harvested must be obtained from currently managed 

second growth forests. The damage to the earth and its environment is too costly for 

all people as the damage could be irreversible and species could be lost that are 

crucial to a sustainable future. We live here, please lets not kill what remains. 

Thank you, 

Michael Kennedy 


